
                                             

 

 

 

                                       February Newsletter 
     This Month’s Theme is Love and Friendship!
  

 
Week 20 

Feb 6-10 
Mind:  Letter “Tt” 

             Number: 20 

             Color: Grey 

            Shape: Nonagon 

Body:  Motor Skills: Marching in place while moving 

forward and back 

Spirit: Bible Story: Jesus Walks on Water - Matthew 

14:22-23 

Community: Goodness- Making right choices      

 

Week 21 

Feb 13-17 
 Mind: Letter: “Uu” 

            Number: 21 

            Color: Pink 

            Shape: Decagon 

Body:  Motor Skills: Windmill toe touches   

Spirit: Bible Story: Jesus Helps a Blind Man See - John 

9:1-12 

Community: Faithfulness- Keeping a promise    

  

Week 22  

Feb 20-24 (NO SCHOOL Feb 20th) 
Mind: Letter: “Vv”  

            Number: 22  

             Color: Brown               

             Shape: Crescent 

 Body:  Motor Skills: Running in Place  

Spirit:  Bible Story:  The Good Samaritan-Luke 10:25-

37        

 Community: Gentleness- Using gentle hands 

 

Happy Birthday! 
Leo Liu 2-3 

Brady Rigali 2-3 

Josephine Lincoln 2-9 

Madeline Brennan 2-10 

Molly Nourse 2-11 

Jeremiah Danforth 2-11 

Peyton Maehler 2-11 

Hudson Montecinos 2-15 

Arthur Ai 2-16 

Mina Fong 2-18 

Bennett Komor 2-22 

Liana Vo 2-26 

Everett McLaughlin 2-27 

 

 

Dates to Remember! 
 Feb 1st - Re-enrollment begins for current 

students 

 Feb 13 & 14- Valentines Exchange 

 Feb 20th - No school, in observance of 

Presidents Day 

 Feb 16th - Parenting Workshop 

 Feb 25t h- Open house 
 

                              Looking ahead           
 March 8th Chancy Bruce Kindergarten readiness 

testing-(open to all who are interested) 

 

Re-enrollment 2017/2018 
Re-enrollment for current students will begin on Feb 1st.  

Your child will be automatically re-enrolled unless they 

are going to Kindergarten for the 2017/2018 school year! 
 

Valentines Exchange 
Our Valentines exchange and class parties will be on 

Monday, February 13th and Tuesday, February 14th.  

Your child is welcome to bring valentines to distribute to 

their classmates.  Please label with your child’s name 

only.  
 

Presidents Day 
School will be closed on Monday, Feb 20th 

  

Parent Workshop 
This month the topic is: 

“Parenting Tools” 

  We will continue to meet each month on the 3rd 

Thursday. There are 4 workshops in the series.  If you 

are interested in participating, please contact Leslie Lucy 

949-338-5774 (cell)  
 

Open House 
Invite your friends and show off your school on 

Saturday, February 25th from 12-2 BBQ and Open 

classrooms for pre-open enrollment before March 1st.  


